
December 7, 2020 

 

President’s Report 

 
The Beautification Committee has exhausted their budget for the year from the DDA.  
 
I have been working with Evelyn Good, Marsha, and our insurance agent regarding the insurance 
coverage for the DDA.  Our Insurance agent Ken indicated that it will cost about an additional $5 to our 
current policy.  I emailed Ken with the okay to add the DDA to our policy, as they should be on it.      
   
I have spoken with Troy regarding meeting attendance.    
 
Troy provided Dave with the photos he requested, Traverse Bay Rd.  Although I will say that in my many 
trips past that area, I noted that it does not look very good, again. 
 
I have spoken with Dale and he can route the names onto the slats for Flights.  He has found extra slats 
and the stencils at the garage and we need the list of names so we can get this project accomplished.  
 
  

 
Road Report 

 
 PK Contracting has painted the double yellow line on Barlow Rd. between E. Main and the northern 
Village limit. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Sheila 


